
Team Technician at the 2020 IMRC 

After much thought, deliberation and conversations is has been decided that the 2020 

International Mines Rescue Competition Rules be amended to allow the Team Technician 

designated by a particular team to participate in the other simulations that are a part of the IMRC.  

The Team Technician must be a part of the 10 person roster that is submitted by the 

Team and can participate in any simulation that the Teams desires. The Team Technician must 

be identified as such at the time of registration. Teams cannot add an additional person to the 10 

person roster to serve as the Team Technician. 

Teams may continue to not use the Team Technician in any other simulations if that is 

their desire but they must make the distinction at the time of registration.    

If accepted by the IMRB and 2020 IMRC Committee this amendment can be added to the 

www.imrc2020.com website and the Teams already registered can be contacted an informed of 

the change  

  

http://www.imrc2020.com/

